
 

 

 

                                        February 2, 2021 
 

Via Electronic Filing 
 

Ms. Kim Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC  27603-5918 

 
 

Re:  In the Matter of:  Biennial Determination of Avoided Cost Rates for Electric 
Utility Purchases from Qualifying Facilities – 2020;  
Docket No. E-100, Sub 167 

 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 

 
On November 24, 2020, the Commission issued its Order Confirming Public 

Hearing to be Held Remotely and Requiring Public Notice in the above-referenced 
docket.  The Order provided that on or before February 2, 2021, all parties shall: (1) file a 
statement consenting to hold the oral argument by remote means, or a statement objecting 
to the same, and (2) send the name, phone number, and email address of each attorney 
that will participate in the oral argument on the party’s behalf directly to the Commission 
via email at ncucwebex@ncuc.net.  

 
Southern Alliance for Clean Energy hereby consents to holding the oral argument 

by remote means, and will submit the name, phone number, and email address of each 
attorney that will participate in the oral argument via the email address provided today. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 

your assistance with this matter. 
 
  Sincerely,    

   

  Nick Jimenez 

 
 
 



   CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I certify that all parties of record on the service list have been served with the 

foregoing Consent to Remote Hearing either by electronic mail or by deposit in the U.S. 

Mail, postage prepaid. 

 

This the 2nd day of February, 2021. 

s/ Nick Jimenez 

Nick Jimenez


